To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter of recommendation on behalf of Natalija Popovic. She served as an intern in the Office of Marketing and Communication at Marquette University, focusing primarily on internal and external communications.

My experience with Natalija came on the external communication side, where she wrote press releases and features. I found her to be easy to work with and extremely reliable. She met all stated deadlines, communicated well with other stakeholders on campus, and was able to adapt to the specific nuances of our university style.

As for her writing skill, she was extremely polished and proficient from the start, beginning with her exemplary writing test during the application process. Once on board, she maintained that level regardless of the complexity of the assignment. She emerged as a key asset when it came to some of the more complicated topics.

Aside from her primary job performance, she was noted by others for her wonderful attitude and willingness to assist in tasks outside her job description. We appreciate the time she spent in our office and wish her the best in her future endeavors.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

Kevin Conway
Associate Director of University Communication
Marquette University
Office: (414) 288-4745
Cell: (414) 202-9329
kevin.m.conway@marquette.edu
